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Dew sir/madam,
Please STOP this thought. The people of Saskatchewan need the profits from LB Stores to continue yo go into the
provincial coffers.  These are good stores to have in rural communities especially they pay a living wage and
provide benefits to the employees. It been proven in other provinces that this notion of privatizing LB stores is a
BAD idea...
Please keep these services public!!
Respectfully,
Karla Sastaunik
Box 313
Churchbridge, ask
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